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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:18 AM

To: jeremylostetter@gmail.com

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1410 Breda

Good morning Mr. Lostetter.  

 

Per our conversation today and inspection last week, we will be withdrawing the orders on the furnace and water heater 

permits issues, and will  give you the additional time requested to completed the other repairs, so there is no need to 

attend the legislative hearing this afternoon.  

 

You have agreed to provide us with a fuel burning safety test to confirm that the furnace is operating safely.  

 

I will also be following up with an additional email that you requested in the fact the initial inspection by our office was 

not completed, only Unit 2 and the common areas were inspected.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please let me know.  

 

Thanks,  

 

AJ 

 

 

A.J. Neis 

Fire Safety Inspector III 
City of Saint Paul, Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 651-266-8992 
F: 651-266-8951 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 

“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for 

all.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


